
Reference: FS284720842

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 20/1496/FUL

Address: Harrodian SchoolLonsdale RoadBarnesLondonSW13 9QN

Proposal: Erection of a two storey with basement level sports and cultural centre on the current tennis courts site and

associated hard and soft landscaping. Relocation of the tennis courts to the current sports pitch. 2 x one storey changing

rooms with shower and WC facilities to the east of the current car park. Proposed boundary treatments and hardstanding

for access from the car park.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr Janali Husain

Address: 84 Lowther Road Barnes London SW13 9NW

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: 
My wife and I are opposed to the double storey erection of the sports hall and cultural centre. 

Despite the additional numerous reports/documents which have been entered including some as late as 9th December on
the planning site for this application, we still believe, the environmental impact both to residents and the local nature
reserve of noise, light and air-borne pollution does not justify a building of this size. Nor does the risk of potential flooding
with such a large basement being proposed. 

Construction impact on quiet residential roads being considered rather than via Lonsdale/Verdun road still makes no
sense, despite the letter from the Harrodian school of 24th September. 

In addition, we fully support the comments made by Paul Tapper in his email to you dated 4th December. 

In summary we oppose the construction of this building. 


